
 
Friday 4th September 

Dear parents and guardians,  

 

A huge thank you to everyone for your support over the past two days and ensuring a smooth start                   

to the school year. It has been wonderful to reconnect with all our families again and to see the                   

children so happy. There is a wonderful atmosphere throughout the school and children are              

adapting really well to the safety measures and systems we have in place. It is fantastic to see our                   

teaching team in full action again and the children engaging so well.  

Our focus in class at the moment is reconnecting with the children, establishing new routines and                

working on basic skills, in particular reading. We’re very excited to re-introduce our wonderful              

curriculum as the weeks progress and will provide updates on a regular basis. 

 

Reminders 

● Only bring in a water bottle and lunch box. No book bags or backpacks are needed at                 

present. 

● Please arrive at your assigned collection time to avoid congestion on the playground. We              

politely ask that parents do not arrive too early to school before their allotted time as social                 

distancing then becomes more difficult. 

● Exit school through the car park 

 

 

 

Please don’t forget to label your child’s uniform, lunch box and water            

bottle.  

 

 

Toast 

Toast money will need to be paid on the Monday for the week- ​50p​. Your child will need to give the                     

money to their class teacher.  

 

PE days​ for children are as follows 

T1 T2 T3 T4 T5 T6 

Wednesday Tuesday Thursday Friday Friday Friday 

 

Please ensure your child comes to school in suitable sportswear on the morning of their PE day. PE                  

will be outside so they will need jogging bottoms and a sweatshirt in case it is cold.  

 

 



 
 

 

 

At present, we are operating a hot lunch bag system and delivering these to classes. However, over 

the coming weeks we will regularly review this with the hope to return to our normal full menu 

served on trays. 

 

Parent Coffee Morning 

 

Don’t forget we are hosting a parent coffee morning on Wednesday 16th September at 9am in the 

school hall. Parents will need to wear a mask on entry to school. 

If you want to attend virtually, here is the Zoom link:  

https://us04web.zoom.us/j/76462427891?pwd=bXg1bk8wLzFLZ0Z5UTEwbi9oakRSUT09 

Meeting ID: 764 6242 7891 

Passcode: 1mjFSg 

This is the first time we are trialling a virtual / live coffee morning so please bear with us! 

 

 

Mr Jevons          Miss Reid 

Head Teacher    Assistant Head 

 

https://us04web.zoom.us/j/76462427891?pwd=bXg1bk8wLzFLZ0Z5UTEwbi9oakRSUT09

